
Register interest in participating in 
The Challenge 

 

Here you can register your interest in participating in the web-based course of the Challenge, during 

the fall 2024.  

Your registration is not binding, but if you are accepted, you will receive an email with a question if 

you still want to participate. 
 

Dates 

2024-11-05, Tuesday 14:00 - 18:00 

2024-11-12, Tuesday 14:00 - 18:00 

 

We will admit 25 course participants. The fee for this 2-day web-based course, will be between 2000-

5000 kr. More information will be sent to those who are admitted.  

 

Motor measures currently used by pediatric physiotherapists, (as the GMFM), do not fully capture 

advanced motor skill deficits in children in GMFCS I and II (i.e., able to run and jump independently, 

but limited in speed and quality of movement).The Challenge is a well validated observational 

measure, that assesses 20 advanced gross motor skills that tap into a child’s co-ordination, agility, 

balance, fitness, and strength. It can be used in children with cerebral palsy who are age 6 years and 

up, and are in GMFCS Level I, and also with higher ability children in GMFCS II (i.e., able to walk 

and run slowly without an assistive device). 

 

This workshop will be of interest to pediatric physiotherapists who have clinical experience with using 

the Gross Motor Function Measure or other gross motor tests with ambulatory children with CP (those 

in GMFCS Levels I and II) and want to learn additional ways of assessing the gross motor movement 

of these children. Pediatric occupational therapists who actively use gross motor tests in their clinical 

practice or research may also be interested in taking part.  

Link to register interest;      https://forms.gle/s5FGm6oQ5j2CgoSP6 

It is important that you check your email address, before you close down the registration, so that we 

have the correct address when to contact you!  

More information will be sent out after the summer, in August. Please note that you will not receive 

any confirmation on your registration!  If you have questions, see address below for contact!  

 

Katina Pettersson 

CPUP 

 

katina.pettersson@regionvastmanland.se 

 

 

https://forms.gle/s5FGm6oQ5j2CgoSP6

